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To: Office of the Registrar-

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-30

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Geoffrey Leslie

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

It is inappropriate for Enbridge to index its prices to inflation, as the cost of natural gas has been disproportionately
affected by the events in Europe and seems likely to stabilize or decrease over time.

In fact, the US is leaning heavily into natural gas production and expects to bring LNG exports online within the
time frame noted in this document. Such new sources or energy alternatives will serve to normalize prices.
Finally, Enbridge notes that their plan is to encourage "efficiency", which seems dubious as their business model
depends on gas usage. The federal government imposed a carbon tax to drive energy efficiency, and disguising a
price increase as a green move stinks.
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